
-----Original Message-----
From: Joelle Groulx 
Sent: April 17, 2022 3:27 PM
To: Clerks <Clerks@brock.ca>
Subject: Re: Chickens

Hello,

 I am writing again as I was advised by Mike Jubb to ask that you bring up a motion for
the subject of chickens at your next meeting for the urban area in Beaverton. 

Thanks
Joelle 

Sent from my iPhone

> On Apr 3, 2022, at 8:56 AM, Joelle Groulx  wrote:
>
> Good day,
> I was advised to write to you in regards of acquiring chickens in the rural areas of
Beaverton. At the present time I do know they are not permitted, therefore is there a
possibility of visiting such an idea? I currently live on a big property situated on Centre
st and would love to have a few laying hens.
>
> Thanks
> Joelle
>
> Sent from my iPhone
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